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Aloha	Hawaiian	Islands	Chapter!			

Happy	Year	of	the	Nurse!			

In	addition	to	2020	being	the	Year	of	the	Nurse,	there	are	more	May	celebrations:	

• Nurse’s	Week	from	May	6	to	12	
o National	Nurse’s	Day	on	May	6	
o National	School	Nurse	Day	on	May	6	
o International	Nurses	Day	on	May	12	

• National	Critical	Care	Awareness	and	Recognition	Month	
• Oncology	Nursing	Month	
• Neuroscience	Nurses	Week	from	May	10	to	16	

	
We	have	a	Nurse’s	Gift	for	YOU!		Our	gift	will	be	delivered	via	snail	mail	and	will	be	sent	
out	during	the	first	week	of	May.		Hope	you’re	Chapter	membership	and	info	is	up	to	date!			
	
Also,	if	you	enjoy	attending	our	Annual	Symposium,	the	continuing	education	
opportunities,	and	being	involved	with	mentoring	and	community	outreach;	then	the	HIC	
Board	would	love	to	have	you!		Our	chapter	is	always	seeking	NEW	Board	Members	to	
help	in	continuing	the	good	work!	
	
Our	Nursing	Network	website	has	more	information.		Send	us	an	email	and	refer	to	the	
HIC	Roles	Descriptions	under	the	“Volunteer	with	the	HI	Chapter”	…	hopefully	something	
will	appeal	to	you.		Submit	a	Willingness	to	Serve	form	and	be	a	part	of	the	team	that	
makes	it	all	happen.	

And	lastly	…		

Please	make	time	for	#selfcare	…	I	know	it	is	probably	easier	said	than	done.			

We,	your	HIC	Board,	is	sending	positive	thoughts	your	way	and	wishing	you	and	your	
family	the	best.		Stay	strong	everyone	…	remember,	we	are	#unstoppablenurses	and	
#WAITT	

	


